
 NV Winter Sports Spectator Guidelines for 7-12 Activities  
 
All guidelines are subject to change based on updates with local, state, and national 
guidance. 
This guidance will take us through January 8th  We will send out more guidance as it is 
available. 
 
General 

Please accept personal responsibility for following public health guidelines 
If you are not feeling well, please stay home! 

Practice safe social distancing (limit groups to single households) 
Abide by posted signage 
Per new guidance from the Governor’s Office and IDPH, spectators will be limited 
at events this winter.  If the guidance is changed, we will update our policies. 

Each player, coach, cheerleader, or other performer in the contest will be 
allowed to have their entire household come to their specific game. 

○ A household includes those people who live/reside under 
the same roof as the player, coach, cheerleader, or other 
performer 

○ Participants with two households are allowed members 
from each of the two households 

○ Player, coach, cheerleader, or other performer may either 
allow their household members ​OR​ be granted two tickets 
to non-household members 

Managers, camera personnel, and game workers will NOT be allowed to 
provide any tickets to spectators. 

 
*This guidance is provided by the IHSAA and IGHSAU based on the Governor's 

office proclamation. 
 
- Spectators will check in at the admission table. ​We ask that all 
households enter the facility as an entire household if at all 
possible.​ Visiting fans will also check in at the admission table 
and checks will be made next to the player’s name when the 
members of the household arrive.  
- Once spectators have checked in, they will gain admission by 
paying or using the appropriate pass. 

Pride of Iowa Conference passes will NOT be accepted 
by any conference school this winter.  

 
 



 
The gym will have to be cleared at the conclusion of each game. 
-If your child is not participating/performing in the contest that is going on 
spectators will not be allowed to enter the gym.  
 

Face coverings are REQUIRED for ALL spectators over the age of two. 
The first row of the bleachers will be off limits. 

An additional row behind team benches will also be off limits. 
You MUST remain 6 feet away from other households in the bleachers. 

Households that check in together should sit with each other and six feet 
away from others. 

 
Please note that with limited spectators the gym will be quieter which means 
comments directed towards officials will be much easier to hear. Please refrain 
from making such comments. 

 
 

Concessions 
A limited concession stand may be available for home events. 

Restrooms 
Our normal restrooms will be open. 

Streaming 
Middle School events will not be livestreamed.  
Varsity events will be live streamed via the ​NV YouTube Channel  
The link can also be found on the NV Activity Calendar Page. Away game links 
will be provided at the NV Activity Calendar Page as they become available.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/c/NVCSDYouTube

